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Our ref: SSD-17017460  

Ms Penelope Williams 
Senior Environmental Planner 
Umwelt Pty Ltd 

By Email: pwilliams@umwelt.com.au 

8 March 2022 

Subject: State Significant Development Chain Valley Colliery Consolidation Project (SSD-17017460) 
Planning Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements 

Dear Ms Williams 

I wish to inform you that the previously issued Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements 
(SEARs) for the Chain Valley Colliery Consolidation Project have been revised. A copy of the revised 
SEARs is attached for your information. 

If you have any queries about these requirements, please contact James McDonough on 02 9585 
6313 or at james.mcdonough@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Jessie Evans 

Director, Resource Assessments 
Planning & Assessment 
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